
 

Well done to the Year 6s who completed their end of primary 
school tests this week.  I was really proud of how they applied 
themselves in what is always a stressful week! Schools are made 
aware of the results on Tuesday 8th July 2025 and parents will find out 

on Friday 11th July.  (This gap allows for any appeals or remark 

requests to be submitted)


Summerbridge Primary School


16th May 2025

23 May - 
break up


2 Jun- return 
to school


3 Jun - 
Adults v 
Children 
Rounders 
4pm


This half term our whole school topic is: ‘British Settlers’

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/

